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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 3:42 PM
To: Watson, Debbie; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Kevin Smith
Subject: RE: Initial C-141s East Pecos Federal 22-9H (6-9-2019 @ 10:30 AM) (2RP- 5510) WPX
Attachments: (C-141 Final) East Pecos Federal 22-9H 2RP-5510 9.16.19.pdf

RE: Initial C-141s East Pecos Federal 22-9H (2RP- 5510) WPX 
 
Ms. Watson, 
OCD has received your closure request and final C-141 for RE: Initial C-141s East Pecos Federal 22-9H (2RP- 5510) WPX, 
thank you. This closure is approved. 
Regards, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
Artesia 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 10:11 AM 
To: Watson, Debbie <Deborah.Watson@wpxenergy.com> 
Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Subject: RE: Initial C-141s East Pecos Federal 22-9H (6-9-2019 @ 10:30 AM) (2RP- 5510) WPX 
 
RE:  WPX * East Pecos Fed 22-9H * DOR: 06/09/2019 @ 10:30 AM 

All, 

The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5510. 

Thank you, 

 
Robert J Hamlet 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 840-5963 
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us 
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From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Friday, July 5, 2019 11:19 AM 
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Subject: RE: Initial C-141s East Pecos Federal 22-9H 
 
#2 C-141 ~ 2RP-5510 
 
There are 3 attachments to this e mail.   Please look in the RP# file for each to distinguish the 
difference.  Sorry.   
 

Amalia Bustamante 
EMNRD-Oil Conservation Division-District II 
575-748-1283 EXT. 113 
 
 

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 3:26 PM 
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us> 
Subject: FW: Initial C-141s East Pecos Federal 22-9H 
 
Really… ⑆⑇⑈⑉ 
 
From: Watson, Debbie <Deborah.Watson@wpxenergy.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 3:09 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; 
Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Initial C-141s East Pecos Federal 22-9H 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Please see attached C-141s for the spills at the Ross Ranch on June 9 and June 10.  Please contact me with any 
questions. Thank you. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Debbie 
 
Deborah Watson 
Environmental Specialist 
5315 Buena Vista Drive | Carlsbad, NM 88220 
office 575.885.7561 | cell 505.386.9693  
deborah.watson@wpxenergy.com 
 

 
 
If you have received this message in error, please reply to advise the sender of the error and then immediately delete this message. 
Thank you. 
 


